

Sent via UPS

September 19, 2024

City Clerk City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear City Clerk:

Comcast Cable Communications Management, LLC is pleased to have provided cable television service to the City of Ann Arbor. We value the good working relationship we have with the City and its elected officials.

As you may know, our franchise to provide cable television service will expire on August 20, 2027. Although Michigan's Public Act 480 of 2006 controls the renewal process, the purpose of this letter is to preserve our rights to the formal renewal process under Section 626 of the Federal Cable Act in the event the State statute is amended, repealed or otherwise modified before our current franchise expires.

Accordingly, if there is a change in the State law or other circumstances requiring renewal under Federal law procedures, Comcast hereby gives notice that it will seek renewal of its cable television franchise pursuant to the provisions of 47 U.S.C. 546 and request commencement of renewal proceedings pursuant to 47 U.S.C. 546(a) if that becomes necessary in the future due to a change in State law. We intend to renew the current Franchise in the manner provided by State law. This letter is simply a reservation of our rights under the Federal Cable Act in the event State law changes. Comcast is not asking you to take specific action at this time.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me at 248-924-4917 should you have any questions regarding this letter or our service in general.

Sincerely,

Eric Woody

Eric Woody

Manager of External Affairs Comcast, Heartland Region 41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170